
   
 

   

 

 

Jefferson Elementary School 
 

~Invites you to the 2025, 5th Grade Promotion Ceremony~ 
 

 

Tuesday, June 10, 2025 
9:00 AM 

*Doors will open at 8:00 a.m. 
 

Jefferson Multipurpose Room 
 

(PTO will provide cake immediately following the event.) 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Important Information about the Event 
 

• Students should dress their best for the ceremony. All clothing must follow the GCS 
Dress Code. 

 

• If you need help getting appropriate clothing, please contact your child’s homeroom 
teacher as soon as possible. 

 
• Younger siblings attending the ceremony must be signed out in the front office. 

 

• Yearbooks are still available for sale! $23 (https://www.k12paymentcenter.com) 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, contact your child’s homeroom teacher.  We look forward to 
celebrating our students! 

  

Families interested in checking their child out after the event must fill out this link  
https://forms.gle/LiWkBAns9wucn6SC6 by June 5th at 3:00 p.m.  If the link is not completed 
or completed after 3:00 p.m. and you want to check your child out, you will need to check 

out in the front office. 


